
We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to
all who stayed with us this year. 2020 was rough but 2021
was smooth and sweet! We had our best year ever and
we have you to thank for it. Your support and confidence
means the world to us and we promise that next year will
be even better. We have already completed an
enlargement of the Breakfast Patio and the new tent will
be up for opening day in April. The enlargement will allow
for some seating to remain totally out of doors (for you
sun worshipers). New sliders and a lot of new mattresses
are also on the agenda. We will be busy this winter
getting ready for the new season and look forward to
welcoming you back. 

The Vista has closed for the season

Book now for 2022!
Be sure to ask for our Book Direct discount or enter

 the Promo code DIRECT on our website.



 A SCHOONER SAIL

 A WHALE WATCH

 VISIT A MUSEUM

 Bowling! 

The Vista staff had a ball

(no pun intended) at our

company outing in August.

They especially liked 

playing at the arcades. I

particularly liked the pizza!

Did you know you can purchase

tickets right on the Vista website?

Here are some

fun things that

our guests  (and

staff) did this

summer:

More than two dozen guests booked a whale

watch or schooner sail through The Vista. 

Cape Ann Lanes, Gloucester 
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